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’ AUG 2 1 1975

G. Wayne Kerr, Chief
Agreement & and Exports Branch
'\ Division of Material and Fuel
Cycle Facility Licensing

OCCURRENCE AT OCONEE NUCLEAR STATION

1n response to your subject memo dated July 11, 1975, our Region II
. Office has provided us with a clarifying mew relative to the use of
f11m badges by contractor personnel. A copy 1s enclosed.

In summary, Duke Power Company has informed our inspector that it is
not DPC policy to preclude the wearing by contractor personnel of
their own pcnonncl monitoring devices and we are informed that steps
have been taken to avoid any misunderstanding in this regard.

Sriginal signed by
H.O. Thersbarg

farold D. Thornburg, Chief
Field Support and Fnforcement

Branch
Enclosure:
Memo , gutherland to Thornburg,
dtd August 7, 1975
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